The Nicodemus Historical Society R.R.#2 Box 139 Bogue, Kansas 67625 (913) 674-3311

October 18, 1994

Donna Wygle P.O. Box 351 Tribune, Kansas 67879

Dear Donna:

I received your letter a week ago and am just now getting around to writing you back. I would consider writing an article for the PC newsletter. What about specifically, and for what issue. Give me some particulars and general information about what you want and I'll see what I can come up with.

Thank you for all your support with regards to Nicodemus. Its people like yourself who really make my work seem effortless at times, and its your encouragement that keeps me going.

Talk with you soon.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates President